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29th June 2018

Newsletter 36                                                                                                  
Dear Parents,
“While the village fete endures, the fate of the village is secure” 
Congratulations to our latest ‘Stars of the Week’ 
ASH – Jacob for creative ideas
OAK – Edith for writing great questions
BEECH – Sienna for great writing ideas
CHESTNUT – Jack for focusing well in Maths lessons
SYCAMORE – Will for always having the best attitude to life at Gomeldon
Drama Club Assembly

Well done and thank you to Miss Clowes and her Drama Group for entertaining us with their performance on Monday afternoon. It was a great opportunity for them to unite and perform their own production – we all enjoyed!
Transition

We do our upmost to prepare pupils and parents for the next academic year across all age-groups. We are visiting nursery settings, hosting secondary schools and releasing Year 5 pupils to Open Days at the Salisbury Secondaries, as well as sharing our school to prospective Reception pupils in September 2019. On Wednesday 4th July from 9.15 – 11.30 we shall have our internal transition morning when pupils will be experiencing life in their class for the next year.

Oak Class Assembly

Oak Class ‘performed’ their learning for us all yesterday in the school hall. We all enjoyed the ‘Imagination’ song. Well done.
Request please
Does anyone have a parasol and stand that they aren’t using which they could donate to Ash Class please?
Coding Club
The final session will be on Thursday 5th July when members will be creating a ‘Beat the Goalie’ game. Thank you to Mrs Williamson for running this club for us.
Dates Ahead
Tuesday 3rd – No Netball Club
Wednesday 4th - Transition morning

Thursday 5th – Open Afternoon from 2.30 pm

Friday 6th – House Matches

Have a great weekend enjoying the fabulous weather and it would be great to see you all at the School Fete on Sunday, 12 – 3 pm. We need lots of volunteers to help it run smoothly – so if you can help, please sign up or offer on the day.
See you there!
Paddy Macey.

